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RE: ACCESS UPDATE - DEUA AND MONGA  

NATIONAL PARKS 

 
Due to recent floods and ongoing wet weather we are advising the 
public that Bendethera Camping Area is still CLOSED and may 
remain closed over the coming Christmas holiday period.  High 
water levels in the river have made it impossible for staff to make 
an assessment on the safety of the 3 crossings in the valley. 
 
Merricumbene, Dry Creek and Oulla Creek Fire Trails are still 
CLOSED and will remain closed until inspections can be carried 
out by NPWS staff. Dry Creek Camping Area will also remain 
CLOSED until further notice. 
 
Further access updates will be posted on the national parks 
website at www.nationalparks.nsw.gov.au and another bulletin will 
be issued on Wednesday 24/12/14. 
 
For further information regarding this bulletin or information on 
other areas in Far South Coast Region, please contact the NPWS 
Narooma office on 02 4476 0800. 
 


